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This is a reminder of how Defense Contract Audit Service (DCAS) Inspection requirements are designated/managed on Purchase Orders (PO).  

Original Issue of the Purchase Order:

If at least one item on a PO requires DCAS inspection, the statement "DCAS INSPECTION INVOKED ON THIS ORDER (refer to summary page of this order)" will appear at the top of the first page of the initial issue PO.  In addition, there will be an information box in the PO titled “INSPECTION TO HARDWARE CROSS REFERENCE”, identifying which line items of the PO require DCAS inspection.  

PO Change/Modification (Mod):

-          If the change affects a PO line item with DCAS inspection, the above statement will appear at the top of the first page of the PO modification.  

-          If the change only affects PO line items that do not require DCAS inspection, the above statement will not appear at the top of the first page of the PO modification. 

Please NOTE:  If a PO Mod without the DCAS Inspection statement on the front page is received and the original issue PO reflected the DCAS inspection statement, this does not mean that DCAS inspection is no longer required on the PO. In the rare case that DCAS inspection is removed, it will be specifically addressed in the Header Text of that PO Mod.

Various coded notes provide specific guidance on responsibilities regarding notification and information necessary for the DCAS inspector.

Any questions regarding this issue please contact your NNS Buyer.   
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